

P.O. Box 6070 Montreal 101, Quebec 11 January 1973

Dear Mrs. Winslow-Spragge:

By odd chance this noon, I learned that the Robert Harris portrait of your father, B.J. Harrington would be loaned to the National Gallery for a Harris Exhibit which the Queen will open or attend at PEI this Summer. The show will be repeated in Ottawa and come to the Museum of Fine Arts in Montreal in December 1973.

This is nothing for which I have any responsibility, but I am pretty sure that you will be interested in knowing of these three exhibits.

Sincerely yours,

John Andreassen

University Archivist

JA:md

Mrs. E.S. Winslow-Spragge 2 Parkside Place Montreal 109, Quebec